From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 02 December 2014 14:50
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01762/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 2:49 PM on 02 Dec 2014 from Mrs Jocelyn Taylor.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian training and competitions (Use Class D2), formation of new access, extension to existing car park and associated work 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Jocelyn Taylor

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Blenheim Cottage Lower Nil Farm Whichford Road, Hook Norton, Oxfordshire OX15 5DG


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I would like to register my support for this application for Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd. I have lived next door to the Taylor family for the last 40 plus years and I must stress that, even though my surname is Taylor, I am not related to the them nor do I have a vested interest in this application. Farming has been through some challenging times lately and the Taylors have tried to develop their business within accepted confines. I have always felt that they have managed their affairs with great care and respect for others. They have also contributed a great deal to the local community and I believe that a lot of opposition to this application has been whipped up by 'nimbys' who have not contributed anything to the locality but who feel that they have the right to dictate to people locally what should be going on, even though, in some cases, they only live here at the weekends. I also believe that they are also slightly hypocritical as it has served their collective purposes for their children to use the equestrian park when they were younger. I have never objected to the sound of the PA System as I have never objected to the noise from Shenington Aerodrome. For me it is a pleasure to be able to observe equestrian events of this high standard at close quarters. When I last went up to see what was going on, I was very impressed with the organization and planning that had obviously gone into it and it was a pleasure to see so many people of all ages and walks of life enjoying a day or two out in the countryside.


